STOP THE HVIRC AND
DWP CLOSURES

Southend needs jobs and vital public services

The government plans to close the Southend
HMRC office in 2022 and Southend Benefit Service
Centre by 2020.

We the undersigned oppose the closure of Southend
HMRC office and Southend Benefit Service Centre. We
believe closing these offices will be detrimental to
many unemployed and vulnerable people in the area.
The closures will have a detrimental effect on the local
economy and efforts to regenerate the town.

The Public and Commercial Services Union (PCS)

Name

Email address

is campaigning in the community to keep both
offices open.

» We call on Sir David Amess MP and James Duddridge
MP to intervene by explaining to the government
the devastating affect the closures will have on the
economy and the significant impact in the run up to
Brexit and beyond.

» We also call on Sir David Amess MP and James
Duddridge MP to join the PCS campaign to keep
jobs local and to make the case to government for
doing so.

Your postcode

The information on this petition will be presented to the local MPs. Your email address will only be used to keep you updated on the PCS campaign to save

the Southend offices HMRC and DWP offices.
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